
NATIONAL AQUEOUS CORPORATION 
P.O. Box 1244 

New York, NY  10113 
 
 
 

 
       July 27, 2010 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
 Re:  Case 09-W-0543 - National Aqueous Corporation 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement No. 9 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water which cancels Escrow 
Account for Capital Improvements Statement No. 1 (ESC2), effective on short notice July 31, 
2010, is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the Commission Order issued 
July 22, 2010 in the above referenced case and requests waiver of newspaper publication for the 
supplement. 
 
      Sincerely, 
      
 
      James Barry, President 
      National Aqueous Corporation 
 
Enc. 
      
 
    

Received: 07/27/2010


